
 
 

 
 

Power-Pole’s Bass Federation Rebate Program 
 
Dear Presidents and Anglers, 
 
 Power-Pole is a proud sponsor of The Bass Federation in 2020.  We will continue to offer 
a rebate program to The Bass Federation members.  The current rebates are as follows: 

• Sportsman 2 Model: $75 
• Pro 2 Model: $100 
• Blade Model: $150 

 The above stated discounts are available via rebate program through our website.  In 
order to receive your rebate, you will need to register the Power-Pole anchor at www.Power-
Pole.com located under the “Help” column header then “Register My Product”.  

 Once the product has been registered, you will then find the link “Apply for Rebate” to 
complete the rebate form. You can also obtain access by going back to “Help” then “Rebate 
Program”. Once all the given information is verified we will issue you a check or credit in 
accordance with the discount you are slated to receive.  You will need to provide a copy of your 
purchase receipt and membership card. Rebate checks may take up to 30 days to process.  

 This rebate is not valid on any boat where the Power-Pole anchor is standard equipment. 
This program is subject to change or be terminated at any time. The rebate program is only valid 
towards one purchase per person per year and does not include accessories, installation or any 

other additional expense. All rebates must be submitted within 
60 days from date of purchase. 
Sincerely,  

The Power-Pole Family  

 

http://www.power-pole.com/
http://www.power-pole.com/

